
27th November 2015

On Monday we were very excited to take a walk
along Green Lane and post our special letters to
Father Christmas. We made Christmas wishes

before posting them into the post box and our class elf came along
too! Miss Manley, Mrs Jones and Mrs Johnston where very happy
with how sensible we all were.

This week we have continued activities based on Percy the Park
Keeper and talked about our favourite stories and characters from
the books. We particularly enjoyed The Fox’s Hiccups and Badgers
Bath. The children have helped set up ‘Percy’s hut’ in our garden and
have dressed up as Percy and the animals.

Next week we will be very busy with Christmas preparations which
will include creative activities, decorating the Nursery, putting
Santa’s workshop together and most importantly starting to learn
our songs for the sing along on Wednesday 16th December.

Enjoy your weekend
The Nursery Team
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